
 

 

RECALL!!!  

 

 

De Kwakel, December 13, 2021 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Laboratory analysis has shown that the following products do not comply with European pesticide legislation due 

Ethylene-oxid.  

Based on this, we have decided to carry out a recall on the following products.  

We do care a lot about the quality of our products and the health of the consumers.  

Therefore we ask you;  

Stop  selling this product IMMEDIATELY and take it out of the shelves of your shop(s)’. 

 

It concerns the following product: 
3163 PH Instant Pancit Canton Hot Chili Extra Big With best before date 20-6-2023 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have stock, please let us know how many boxes you still have (fill in on mail attached document). 

Our big apologize for this matter and thank you very much for your help and understanding of the importance of this Recall. 

 

Please return the attached document to us immediately. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marijn Mackay-Schilstra 

E.   quality@beagleycopperman.com 
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